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February 09, 2012
Mr. Ali Zoibi

President and Publisher

The Daily Advertiser
1100 Bertrand Drive

Lafayette, LA 70507

Dear Mr. Zoibi,

The Board of Directors joins me, and all of the children you will help, in thanking you for your consideration for a grant from the Gannett Foundation.   We provide funds for educational activities and programs related to the school curriculum, but not funded or provided by regular school budgets.

Your financial contribution will send children on field trips with their classmates, rather than exclude them for lack of funds to pay their way.  These funds will also provide rental fees for musical instruments for children whose dream is to join the school band. This grant will be directly responsible for children having tutoring for math and for other needs identified by teachers, principals, and counselors.

I have attached a copy of our Scholarship Review that is designed to measure the results of our program.  In every review, our results have been excellent.  Numerous letters of gratitude from teachers, parents, and students further confirm the value, need, and success of this ongoing project.

We are grateful for the confidence the Gannett Foundation has had in us and in our mission. We welcome your recommendations and ideas, and invite you to visit our web site for additional information at www.shininglightfoundation.org.  Detailed financial information is also available on the web site in a protected format. Our organization received excellent ratings from the Rockefeller Philanthropy Foundation when they reviewed our website, including our funding and transparency of financial records.

A representative of the Shining Light organization will be available for publicity events if you wish.

Sincerely,

Carolyn French, Ph.D. 

President

